
Tuesday, May 31, 2022 

Dear Missions Partner, 

First, thank you for your prayers, participation, and partnership over the past several years. We are excited to 
have the first round of construction nearing a completion. Here is where we stand on some major components: 

o Only He Gets The Glory – the new religious non-profit that will oversee The Light 
Community has been established. All the necessary legal paperwork has been 
filed. We have established a board of directors.  

o Wastewater – the pieces of the puzzle are going in, a little slower than planned, 
but nevertheless, progress! The installers are having to battle some weather 
issues, scheduling conflicts, and supply issues. But, we are seeing progress. 

o Electrical – two houses have been roughed in and passed inspection. These two 
triggered the power company to come move power lines and poles for all the 
houses! We are prayerfully waiting resources for the continued rough ins.  

o Plumbing – one house rough in inspected and another is scheduled to be roughed 
in this week.  

o Houses – we currently have 10 houses and the laundry house that all have been dried in. All painting 
and staining should be complete the first week of summer missions.  

o The Prayer Chapel – all storage has been moved. We have the wood floor install and finished. In 
addition, we have new to us wood chairs that have been repainted white. Chapel needs a mini-split, 
insulation panels in the ceiling, and metal underpinning. We are excited to host groups this summer 
in the prayer chapel.  

o Gardening and land – gardens are in and doing well. The green house has been a huge blessing! All 
the wood fencing has been painted as well.  

Now is the time to come and help finish the houses. We are working on the interior of each house throughout 
the summer and continuing until all the work is complete. If your church has started a house, we invite you to 
come finish the interior. Other ground up construction projects include one more loft house, mission bunk 
house, office, and barn.  

In addition to construction, we can use more financial partnership to purchase the finishing of each house. This 
includes appliances, mini-splits, water heaters, cabinets, fixtures, and more. Donations are still handled through 
Crossroads Community Baptist Church. Each house requires $2000 for rough in plumbing and up to $2000 for 
rough in electrical.  

Our goal is to open more houses through the summer as we get 
them complete. Missions occurs all year! We welcome teams of any 
size and any length of time. We can also host multiple groups doing 
construction. If you are interested in coming to participate, please 
contact me. Living Fluid For Christ, 

Grant O. Hasty 
Pastor – Crossroads Community 

Baptist Church 
grantohasty@gmail.com 

606-310-2299 


